

UCE CHOIR STARTS THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2017

The UCE Choir will begin rehearsals on Thursday, September 14, 2017 in the UCE music room at 8:10 a.m. All students who would like to join can enter the front school door between 8:00 and 8:10 a.m. Rehearsals will begin promptly at 8:10 a.m. Choir will meet every Thursday and Friday morning all year long.

Students do not need to audition for this group, they should just come and be willing to learn to sing. This is only open to 4th and 5th grade students at UCE.

Students will perform for Veteran's Day and for the Porter County Police Sheriff's Department's Memorial Service in May. We also usually take a combined trip with the JSE choir and go ice skating in late January. We have also performed at some nursing homes in the area. The choir sells lollipops all year long to support the group. These funds pay for buses and music.

Each choir student will need to purchase their own performance clothing. This would include a white shirt or blouse (not cream), black dress pants or skirt, and black shoes. These will be needed by the beginning of November for our Veteran's Day performance and will also be used in May.

Students may also choose to purchase a choir t-shirt this fall. The cost is usually around \$15.00.

To join, simply return a parent signed permission slip to Mrs. Alonzo's office mailbox by September 13. If you have any further questions, please email Mrs. Alonzo at dalonzo@union.k12.in.us

I am looking forward to another awesome year of singing with all of my musical students! See you there!

Mrs. Alonzo

UCE CHOIR PERMISSION SLIP

YES, I G	IVE PERMISSION FO	RMY
GRADE	(STUDENT FIRST AND LAST NA TEACHER'S NAME	EMIE)
AT 8:10 IN TE ATTEND REG	CHOIR EVERY THURSDAY AND FRII HE MUSIC ROOM. I WILL ALSO MAI HULARLY AND I WILL PROVIDE THE THE BEGINNING OF NOVEMBER.	KE SURE THEY
THANK YOU I ENDEAVOR!	FOR SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD IN	THIS NEW
PARENT SIGN	NATURE	_

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS. ALONZO'S OFFICE MAILBOX BY SEPTEMBER 13, 2017